
  

 

 

 

 

TERM 3 2021 
Wednesday 

21st July 

 

100 Days of Kinder 

Wednesday 

21st July 

 

Stage 2 Soccer Gala 

Day – POSTPONED 

Wednesday 

21st July 

 

Parent Session for First 

Holy Communion – 

POSTPONED 

 

Saturday 

24th July 

Year 6 Running BBQ at 

Bunnings Rydalmere 

POSTPONED 

 

Sunday 

25th July 

First Holy Communion 

Year 4 & Up POSTPONED 

 

Tuesday 

27th July 

 

P&F AGM – TBC 

Wednesday 

28th July 

Parent RE Session – 

POSTPONED 

 

Thursday 

29th July 

 

Year 2 Excursion –  

POSTPONED 

Sunday 

1st August 

First Holy Communion 

Year 4 & Up POSTPONED 

 

Wednesday 

4th August 

 

Zone Athletics Carnival – 

POSTPONED 

Sunday 

8th August 

First Holy Communion 

Year 3 POSTPONED 

 

  

  

Dear Parents, 

  

The recent events with the spread of the 

COVID-19 have, in some way, impacted us 

all. It can be really hard to know what to 

say to your child to respond to their 

questions when there is uncertainty. As we 

again find ourselves in the midst of 

iLearn@Home the following tips may help: 

 

Give children reassurance and extra 

emotional support.  Reassure children of 

the steps being taken to keep them safe. 

Explain that people from all over the world 

offer help in times of need. If they are old 

enough you can mention that the 

government and hospitals are also doing 

everything possible. 

 

Be honest with children. Children are 

better able to deal with a situation when 

they understand it. They need information 

just like adults do. Begin by asking your 

children what they already know about 

the situation. Most likely, they have already 

heard about it on TV, at school or from 

friends. A lot of their information, however, 

may be inaccurate. As they explain what 

they know, look for misunderstandings or 

frightening rumours. Tell the truth and do 

not try to mislead them "for their own 

good." 
 

Monitor children's media exposure. Keep 

young children away from frightening 

images they may see on TV, social media, 

computers, etc.  
 

 

Cont… 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Term 3 Week 2 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 

Website:  www.stmarysrydalmere.catholic.edu.au 

1 Myrtle Street, Rydalmere 

Ph:  8844 5700  

Email:   stmarysrydal@parra.catholic.edu.au 

DIARY DATES 



 

  

St Mary’s Newsletter…. 

  

        BIRTHDAY  

    CELEBRATIONS 
 

July 21  Sebastian J 

July 26  Alexia J 

July 30  Maxim A 

  Brody N 

  Zi Kei A 

  Karline E 

August 1 Sienna D 

August 2 Milan S 

  Joseph S 

  Nixon Z 

 

We wish these children a very Happy 

Birthday! 

Cont… 
 

Be mindful of what children hear 

you saying in regard to the 

pandemic. Keep your language 

positive and hopeful. 

 

Pray. As a Catholic community 

we recognise the importance of 

prayer in times of need. 

 

Please find two links that may be 

helpful to you as a parent. 

• Advice for Parents about 

how to speak with your 

children about the COVID-

19. Watch video here. 

• Helping Kids Who Are 

Worried About Coronavirus 

 

Peace and Best Wishes. 

 

Richard Blissenden 

Principal 
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https://schooltv.me/wellbeing_news/special-report-coronavirus
https://www.counselorkeri.com/2020/03/14/talk-to-kids-about-coronavirus/
https://www.counselorkeri.com/2020/03/14/talk-to-kids-about-coronavirus/


  

St Mary’s Newsletter…. 

iLearn@Home from 2RM 

 

2RM are keeping active and doing hands-on Maths tasks from home. 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 



St Mary’s Newsletter…. 

iLearn@Home from 1A 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



  

St Mary’s Newsletter…. 

iLearn@Home from Year 3 

In Maths this week, Year 3 are drawing their own Compass as part of their 

Position Unit. 
 

 
 

Alex J 
 

 
 

Alina N 
 

 
Matilda C 
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